
Planning application comment was submitted on the 21 June 2024 13:26 PM

The following is a comment on application P240468/F by Andrew London

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: Longtown Group Parish Council sat on 19th June 2024 and discussed this application at length.
Council RESOLVED to maintain its objection to the application and maintain that its original rationale is still valid.
Please refer to the initial application comments that have now dropped from the website.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Andrew

Last name: London

Email:  clerk@longtown-gpc.gov.uk

Postcode: HR4 9PR

Address: 21 Windermere Road, Hereford, HR4 9PR

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: N/A

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240468

Form reference: FS-Case-624782283


